
Hi Everyone, 
  
I hope you all had a wonderful Christmas and New Years. 
  
I am reaching out to let you know that we are starting to plan for Camp.   We are starting early in hopes to be able to 
host a camp this year.   We tried last year, but unfortunately didn’t have enough campers and to be honest likely enough 
counselors to move forward.  So we made the difficult decision to cancel as it truly wasn’t the best use of our finances or 
your time. 
  
That being said we are VERY keen to get camp back up and running this year.  We have confirmed the dates for 
camp.   Camp will once again be held at Scotia Glenn the week of Sunday, August 18 - Friday, August 23, 2024.   As with 
previous years the plan would be for us to arrive early afternoon on Sunday, the 18th and then finish up with a family 
BBQ around noon on Friday, the 23rd. 
  
We would love to have you all join us this year at camp.   Please reach out if you have any questions and/or suggestions 
related to camp. 
  
If you could kindly let me know if camp is something you are able to do this year or not that would be greatly 
appreciated.  If you have any other colleagues or close friends in the medical or fire fields please reach out to them and 
pass on the dates.   We are always open to new counselors joining in on the fun. 
While we would love to have you for the full week if at all possible, we also recognize for most of us, we need to take 
vacation from work to attend.   So if you can only do part of the week that is okay, please let us know.     
  
Look forward to hearing from you and hopefully seeing you in August. 
  

Thank you, 

Mary-Beth 

  
Mary-Beth Rowe  BN, RN 
Manager,  
Inpatient Surgical Care, Child Life Services and Neurology Clinic  
Children’s Health Program 
IWK Health Center 
  

 
 


